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The Norton Board of Health held a regular meeting on Monday, March 2, 2015, at 6:30 PM in the 2" floor conference
room. The following members were present: Chairman Steven H. Corr, P.E., Vice-Chairman Robert B. Medeiros, Clerk
Diane Battistello and Christian A Zahner, IV.

Visitors:  No visitors.

Call to order: Mr. Corr called the meeting to order at 6:33 PM.

Acceptance of Minutes: Mr. Medeiros motioned to accept the minutes of January 12, 2015meeting.
Mr. Corr seconded. Vote 2-0, Approved, 1 abstained

Consent Agenda

Old Business: There was no old business to discuss.

New Business: There was no new business to discuss.

Next Meeting: The next schedule Board of Health meeting: April 6, 2015

Health Agent’s monthly report for January and February 2015: The Board reviewed the monthly reports from Health
Agent Zahner IV.

Assistant Health Agent’s monthly report for January and February 2015: The Board reviewed the monthly reports
from Assistant Agent Drayton.

Public Health Nurse’s monthly report for January and February 2015: The Board reviewed the monthly reports from
Nurse Palmer.

Inspector of Animals monthly report for January and February: The Board reviewed the monthly reports from
Animal Inspector Plante.

Tobacco Control: Agent Nic Charest has resigned as Tobacco Control Agent for the Town of Norton.

Open session for issues not anticipated: Mr. Corr brought up two issues for discussion. 1. Regulation for internal
grease traps in restaurants. Mr. Medeiros requested more research on the number of grease traps in the town and the
Board will discuss a possible regulation at the next month. 2. Re-inspection fees for contractors and probation periods for
new installers. Chairman Corr indicated a preference for charging at least $50 per re-inspection. The Board will discuss
these issues in more detail at the next meeting. Ms. Battistello asked about the Attleboro landfill closure plan. Mr. Corr
deferred citing it as a DEP issue.

Septic Plan Review: No plans to be reviewed this month.

Motion to Adjourn:



Mr. Medeiros motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 pm. Ms. Battistello seconded it.

The meeting adjourned at 7:40

List of documents and other exhibits used at Meeting:

Interior Grease Trap Maintenance

Health Agents’ January & February Monthly Reports
Assistant Health Agent’s January & February Monthly Reports
Public Nurse’s January & February Monthly Reports
Inspectors of Animal January & February Monthly Reports

Vote 3-0



